
BOE Building and Grounds Subcommittee 
Meeting Minutes 
November 13, 2017 
6:00 PM 
 
 
Board Member Scott Rich met with Superintendent Heckt and Director of Operations, Ray 
Boyd.   
 
 1.   Project Update – The status of the various school projects was discussed including, 

reimbursement from the State for the oil tank removal at BCS which is scheduled 
for the summer of 2018; Eversource energy conservation program at BCS and 
asbestos abatement at BCS scheduled for the summer of 2018. 

 
 2. CAPA – items on the BOE CAPA list were prioritized 
 
The meeting adjourned at 6:40 PM. 
 
 
Submitted by Ray Boyd 
 
 
 
 
 


